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EAST RENFREWSHIRE INTEGRATION JOINT BOARD 
 

4 April 2018 
 

Report by Chief Officer 
 

MATTERS ARISING 
 
 
PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1. To update the Integration Joint Board on progress regarding matters arising from the 

discussion that took place at the meeting of 14 February 2018. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
2. Integration Joint Board members are asked to note the contents of the report. 
 
 
REPORT 
 
Rolling Action Log 
 
3. A copy of the response of Free Personal Care has been sent to members of the Board 

who requested it. 
 
Delivering the new 2018 General Medical Services contract in Scotland 
 
4. Craig Masson and Kim Campbell met with the three Cluster Quality Leads, along with 

other GPs, Susan Galbraith and Deirdre McCormick to discuss the arrangements for the 
Primary Care Improvement Plan (PCIP).  A formal Greater Glasgow & Clyde PCIP 
template is awaited, however we have started working on a draft based on the headings 
already provided by the heath board. 

 
5. The Primary Care Improvement Plan will be presented to the IJB in June for approval. 
 
Unscheduled Care Plan: Update 
 
6. The unscheduled care plan has been shared with the Ministerial Steering Group as 

requested in their letter of 22 November 2017. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
7. Integration Joint Board members are asked to note the contents of the report. 
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Candy Millard, Head of Strategic Services 
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